
Congratulations:  Congratulations to Ethan Kiter for being the 
March student of the month at Heartlands Institute of Technolo-
gy. 
 

NHS Blood Drive:  The National Honor Society Blood Drive will 
take place on Tuesday, March 23 from 10:30am - 4:45 pm in the 
Parish Hall.  Please visit redcrossblood.org or call 1-800–RED 
CROSS for an appointment. 
 

Program Effectiveness Surveys: It is time to complete the annu-
al diocesan satisfaction survey. Please take the time to complete 
this survey at your earliest convenience. It will only take about 
10-15 minutes to complete. The survey must be completed by 
Thursday, April 15. We truly value and appreciate your feed-
back. This year the survey will be for grades 5-8 and grades 9-12.  
Families that return the last page of the survey by April 16 will 
receive out of dress code slips. 
 

Enrollment for the 2021-2022 school year: A letter was emailed 
to all parents to officially open the enrollment for next fall. We 
are using continuous enrollment which means that you do not 
need to do anything to register your child(ren) for the 2021-
2022 school year if returning in grades K-12.  The $50 per stu-
dent registration fee and $75 per family technology fee will be 
added to your first SMART Tuition payment. New students in 
preschool, kindergarten and older grades will need to fill out the 
paperwork which can be found on the website. Please see the 
letter for more information. 
 

Students not returning for the 2021-2022 school year:  Families 
will need to complete an exit survey to be unenrolled for the 
2021-2022 school year.  Exit surveys can be obtained by con-
tacting the school office.  If you fail to notify the school about 
unenrolling a child by June 1, 2021, your SMART Tuition account 
will be billed for the upcoming school year. 

High school course selection forms:  The forms were passed out 
to students in grades 8-11 this week.  They are due back to Mrs. 
Garcia or Mr. Hodge by Wednesday, March 31. 
 
Shamrock Auction:  Raffle tickets are now available for the 
2021 Shamrock Auction! Buy yours today @ 
http://bidpal.net/shamrockauction2021 
 
Lost and Found:  Our lost and found is growing. There are 
sweatshirts, St. Pat’s jackets, hats, gloves/mittens, water bottles, 
keys and a St. Pat’s blanket.  The lost and found is located in the 
hallway outside the office. Items left in the lost and found after 
school on April 1 will be donated to the uniform room or a local 
charity. 
 
School dress code polos and spirit wear: Visit Fabricated Cus-
toms website for their sale on dress code polos for just $11.25. 
Track sweatshirts, t-shirts and long sleeved shirts are now avail-
able to order. While you are there, check out the St. Patrick 
spirit wear shirts, jackets and pullovers. 
 
High School Yearbooks:  High school yearbooks are available for 
purchase at the school or online at book.hrimaging.com.  Orders 
online are $40.  Orders in person are $35 until April 30, and $40 
starting May 1. Forms were handed out this week or you can 
give your order to Ms. Bennett. 
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3/19 Boys Bowling Regionals @ Crooked Creek in Saginaw  10a 

 JV & Var. Boys BB @ Potterville 5:30p 
 Var. Girls BB vs. P-W @ PMS 7p 
3/20 Girls Bowling Regionals @ Crooked Creek in Saginaw 10a 

3/22 5/6 Grade Boys BB vs. St. Mary Westphalia @ SPS 5:30p 

 Var. Girls BB District vs. Webberville @ Fowler 5:30p 
3/23 NHS Blood Drive in Parish Hall 10:30a-4:45p 
 Var. Boys BB District vs. Fowler @ Lansing Christian 5:30p 
 5/6 Grade Girls BB vs. St. Mary Westphalia @ SPS 5:30p 

3/24 No Busing 

 Mass for grades 9-12, live streamed 9:30a 
 Var. Girls BB District Finals @ Fowler 7p 
3/25 Mass for grades 5-8, live streamed  9:30a 
 Var. Boys BB District Finals @ Lansing Christian 7p 
3/26 No Busing 
 End of 3rd Quarter 
 Jean and spirit wear day 
 Stations of the Cross for grades 7-12 10:20a 
 Bowling State Finals  
3/27 Bowling State Finals 

 

Calendar of Events 

March 24, April 13* (Tues.), 21 & 28 
No Buses - PPS virtual instruction days 

 

Friday, March 26 
No Buses - PPS not in session 

 

Friday, April 2 
No School - Good Friday 

 

April 5-9 
No School - Spring Break 

Wednesday, March 31 
Rice Bowl Lunch - NO HOT LUNCH on this day 

 Hot dog lunch will be served with a free-will donation to the 
rice bowl. 

https://www.redcrossblood.org/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020-21EffectivenessStudents5-8
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2020-21EffectivenessStudents9-12
https://one.bidpal.net/shamrockauction2021/welcome
https://fabricatedcustoms.com/collections/st-patrick
https://fabricatedcustoms.com/collections/st-patrick
https://portlandstpats.com/


Leave a personal message in the 2021 St. Patrick High School Yearbook.  Congratulate a grad, show your 
school support, shout out to a student, thank the staff.  See examples below for ideas. 
 

Prices: 
1/16 page (1  3/8” x 4”) = $8 
1/8 page (2 3/4” x 4”) = $15 
1/4 page (5 1/2” x 4”) = $30 
1/2 page (5 1/2” x 8’) =  $60 
Full page (8” x 11”) = $100 

 
Create your own ad or have the yearbook staff design one for you.   
Contact us at Yearbook@portlandstpats.org  for more information. 

Congrats Chase!!! 

Grandma is very proud of you! 

Calling all Parents, Grandparents, Alumni, 

and St. Pat’s Supporters 

K - 5  Reading Month Activities 







Orders will be available for pick-up mid to late April.  You will be contacted with further details and instructions closer to this date. 




